

PRIME MINISTER · PREMIER MINISTRE

October 16–22, 2017

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking part in National Foster Family Week.



Foster families open their hearts and homes to young people in need. Whether for a few days or for many years, these families provide a sense a stability and safety to those under their care.

I would like to commend Canadian foster families for their kindness and generosity. Your efforts are helping to create a more hopeful future and are deeply appreciated.

I offer you my best wishes for a memorable week of activities.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada